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SATURDAY   2nd February  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

SUNDAY   3rd February  

09.00 Mass Bridie McDermott + 

11.00 Mass Peter Hackett + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  4th February: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Robert Barry + 

TUESDAY  5th February:  

St Agatha 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 6th February:  

St Paul Miki &Companions 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY   7th February: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Nightingale 

FRIDAY   8th February: 

 St Josephine Bakhita 

09.30 Mass Forgotten dead 

SATURDAY  9th February: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Molly + 

 10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

Collection for last weekend 

          Papworth      £115.00 

     St Michael’s  £538.65 

 Standing Orders £125.00 

 Total   £778.65 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Frank Cullen, Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor and 

Josephine Murphy. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Amy Russell, Bernadette McIver, Maria Gentile, 

Frederick Gillham, Michael Fordham, Rachel Bell, 

Mark Connolly, Nora Lester, Anna Hunt, Lawrence 

Daye, Bernadette McIver, Henry Kelsey, David 

Morgan, Ingeborg Rainsford,  Elizabeth Allen and 

Harold Morrell. May they rest in peace. 

WIKTORIA SAJDAK who was baptised last 

weekend, with the help f family and friends may she 

grow in faith. 

TINA ROONEY & ANTHONY ROBERTS who 

were married last weekend, may the Lord bless them 

with many years of happiness & the gift of children. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until Lent you are asked to remember the following 

intentions in your prayer: peace on earth; racial 

justice; Christian unity; the sick and those who care 

for them and the unemployed. 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

DAY OF PRAYER FOR VICTIMS OF 

TRAFFICKING is kept on Friday 8th February, 

she was sold many times into slavery from her birth 

place in Sudan finally into Italy. We pray for all who 

are trafficked today. 
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FOOD BANK DONATIONS: I guess many of you 

donate to the Food Bank when you can in various 

places. As a sign of our being part of our local 

community and reaching out to them, we will start to 

collect for the Food Bank on the first Sunday of each 

month. There will be a large box in the porch at the 

main door, under the table, for your donations and a 

note in the newsletter to remind you. Please bring 

tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation. We 

will Sunday, 3rd February.  

SUNDAY EVENING YOUNG ADULTS 

HOUSEHOLD GROUP will have their first 

meeting on Sunday 3rd February from 18.00 – 

19.30 in the GS Room. We will have time for faith 

sharing, prayer, fun and food. You are welcome to 

come along. We hope to meet on the first Sunday of 

each month. 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: Bishop 

Alan will come to St Michael’s to confirm some of 

our young people on Thursday 4th July 2019.  

 Our programme has now begun and 

continues on Friday 1st February at 17.30 – 19.00 

in the GS Room. It is now too late to join this group. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH continues on Friday 1st 

February at 19.15 in the GS Room. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES the next 

meeting for the children is on Sunday 10th 

February and again on 24th February. 

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES for the 

younger children will continue on Sunday 3rd 

February and again on 17th February. 

FLAME 2019 this is largest Catholic youth event in 

the country: 'Flame Congress,' is back at Wembley 

Arena on the 2nd March, 2019!  It promises to be an 

amazing day with live music from Christian artists 

such as Guvna B and Tim Hughes, drama from 

RISE Theatre and inspiring speakers such as Robert 

Madu.  The Diocesan Youth Service for East Anglia 

will be taking a group with coaches picking people 

up from various points across the Diocese.  Tickets 

are £25 which includes transport.  To book your 

place go to: www.rcdea.org.uk/youth/.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Lorraine Brooks, 

Janice Moxham and Lolita Coslet: Wednesday 6th 

February at 13.00. Thank you. 

MASS OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES to mark 

the World Day of Prayer for the Sick will be 

celebrated by Bishop Alan is on Saturday 9th 

February at 11.30 in St John’s Cathedral in 

Norwich. During the Mass the Sacrament of 

Anointing of the Sick will be available for those 

who need it. All medical staff are also welcome. 

MEDAILLE TRUST: this week we keep the feast 

of St Josephine Bakhita who was trafficked from 

Africa to Europe as a modern slave, her feastday is 

a day of prayer for all victims of trafficking. The 

Medaille Trust, which we have supported in recent 

years during Lent is working to eradicate modern 

slavery before 2025; it is founded in response to 

Pope Francis words: “The problem is not in te 

opposite lane; it involves us. We are not permitted 

to look elsewhere and declare ignorance or our 

innocence”. Please remember to pray for the 

victims of modern slavery, there will almost 

certainly be some here in Huntingdon hidden away. 

Find out more at www.medaille-trust.org.uk  

PAPWORTH EVERARD: those who wish to 

make a one-off donation towards the cost of repairs 

to the roof at St Peter’s Church should make 

cheques payable to Papworth Everard PCC. Our 

collection is open until next weekend. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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